Himbleton Herald 2023/24

Nurture, Nature, Knowledge:
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind
hearts.

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK

Respect is a two way street – if you want to get it, you've got to give it!

When?	What?	Who's Involved?	Brief Details	
10 th -12 th July	Boundless Trip	Year 3 & 4	Residential trip to Malvern.	
Wednesday 17 th July	KS2 Performance	Yr 3,4,5 & 6	Our traditional end of term KS2 production in the village hall. 2pm-3pm & 6pm-7pm	
Thursday 18th July	Leavers Service	Year 6	In the church 2pm-3pm	
Thursday 18 th July	y 18 th July Leavers Evening Year 6 and other pupils leaving on the school field		Fish and chip supper followed by rounders on the school field	
Friday 19th July	LAST DAY OF TERM!			

ţ	EYFS	Key Stage 1	Lower Key Stage 2	Upper Key Stage 2
Outstanding Worker Award	Everyone	Kara	Oscar P	Toby
Christian Value Award	Everyone	Kitty	Oliver	Ella & Joshua

EYFS Trip to Bishops Wood Field Study Centre: Early Years all went 'down to the woods' on Friday and had lots of wonderful surprises! They had the opportunity to explore the fabulous site at Bishops Wood using their sense of touch, sight and hearing; they had to work as a team to create dens for all the woodland animals; and they enjoyed a magical story time in the forest. A huge thank you to our super helpers who helped us with our exploring and activities throughout the day. A super time was had by all!

LKS2 Boundless Residential: LKS2 children are incredibly excited and are hopefully all geared up and ready for Boundless! Usual arrival time for all, suitcases can be left on the playground (if dry!) but taken straight through to our classroom if it is raining – who knows anymore?! All residential payments should now be complete – please speak to Mrs Stewart directly if you have any queries regarding this.

KS2 Performance: It sounds like there have been treacherous goings on in the UKS2 classroom as all KS2 children have been working incredibly hard to learn lines, master moves and synchronize songs. All ticket forms should now be back in school and tickets for each performance will be allocated by the end of the week. If your child has not yet brought their costume into school, please do so ASAP so that they are here ready for our dress rehearsal next on Monday.

End of Year Reports: Children were sent home with their annual school report on Friday. We hope you enjoyed sharing in your child's achievements with them. Please could any parent/child feedback forms be returned this week, along with any completed school questionnaires. Thank you!

Himbleton Summer Fete: Once again a huge thank you to all who helped to plan, set up and run the annual school fete on Saturday 29th June. The pennies have now been counted and you helped to raise a fabulous amount of money to support the school in providing resources, trips or visitors to help further enhance the curriculum for your children. Thank you!

\$



Violin/Piano Lessons: Final lessons for violin and piano take place this week, so please ensure that children remember to bring anything they made need for these.

And finally: Cookie, the school hamster, is looking for possible holiday destinations this summer – he would love to come and stay with some of the children rather than being stuck at school for 6 weeks! If you are interested in having a visitor (he comes with his own house, bedding and food), please let Mrs Stewart know and we can look at arranging where he will be going. This could be for a week or two, depending on who expresses an interest. We're sure he's going to be in demand!

Payments: Please log in into your school money account and make sure you don't have anything outstanding. All payments need to be cleared before the end of term. This includes clubs, residential, uniform and violin lessons.

Wrap Around Care: The new terms and conditions letter and booking forms are now available either on dojo or a hard copy is available from the afterschool team. Please make sure you book again if you require wrap around care in September.